
1

Jeff Watson

From: Jason Evans <jason.evans@tuusso.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 10:17 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: Solar development in Kittitas County

Jeff, 
 
Thank you for meeting with me.  As we just discussed, I would appreciate you adding me to the list of 
interested parties for the Iron Horse Solar project out near Kittitas.   
 
Thank you, 
Jason  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On May 30, 2016, at 10:40 PM, Jason Evans <jason.evans@tuusso.com> wrote: 

Hi Jeff,  
 
I hope you had a great weekend. 
 
There is another site that I would like to get your opinion on for a 40 acre solar 
development.  The site is owned by Herbert Snowden and includes parcel numbers 879436, 
808533, 889436, 869436, 950243, 950244, 950245, 950248 and 950246.  It appears that the site 
is zoned A-20, and therefore a major alternative energy facility would be authorized as a 
conditional use.  However, in my conversation with Mr. Snowden, he mentioned that he had 
worked with the County to get it “re-zoned” A-3.  This doesn’t show up on the County’s 
GIS/COMPAS site, and so I wanted to check with you. 
 
Could you please give me a call at 206-303-0198 to discuss when you have a moment? 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Best regards, 
Jason 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Jason Evans 
TUUSSO Energy, LLC 
jason.evans@tuusso.com 
M: 206.303.0198 
O:  206.708.6055 
  
THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE AND ANY ASSOCIATED ATTACHMENTS 
ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND ARE INTENDED ONLY FOR THE 
DESIGNATED RECIPIENTS.  THE SENDER HEREBY ASKS ANY UNINTENDED 
RECIPIENTS TO REFRAIN FROM USING, DISSEMINATING, FORWARDING, COPYING, 
OR FURTHER REVIEWING THE MESSAGE.  THE SENDER ALSO HEREBY ASKS ANY 
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UNINTENDED RECIPIENTS TO NOTIFY THE SENDER OF RECEIPT AND TO DELETE 
THE MESSAGE AND ANY ASSOCIATED ATTACHMENTS.  THANK YOU. 

 

On May 6, 2016, at 8:45 AM, Jason Evans <jason.evans@tuusso.com> wrote: 
 
Dear Mr. Watson,  
 
My name is Jason Evans, and I am writing you on behalf of my company, 
TUUSSO Energy, a utility-scale solar developer out of Seattle. 
 
We are in the beginning stages of developing a few ~5MW solar power projects 
in Kittitas County, and I wanted to reach out to introduce myself, our company, 
and our projects and understand how best to work with the County through the 
permitting phase of these projects.  There are a few different parcels that we are 
currently investigating, including numbers: 957632, 668733, and 840233. 
 
I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you next Thursday, if you have 
any time before 2:30PM.  Thank you in advance for your time. 
 
Best regards, 
Jason 
__________________________________________________________________
_ 
Jason Evans 
TUUSSO Energy, LLC 
jason.evans@tuusso.com 
M: 206.303.0198 
O:  206.708.6055 
  
THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE AND ANY ASSOCIATED ATTACHMENTS 
ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND ARE INTENDED ONLY FOR THE 
DESIGNATED RECIPIENTS.  THE SENDER HEREBY ASKS ANY 
UNINTENDED RECIPIENTS TO REFRAIN FROM 
USING, DISSEMINATING, FORWARDING, COPYING, OR FURTHER 
REVIEWING THE MESSAGE.  THE SENDER ALSO HEREBY ASKS ANY 
UNINTENDED RECIPIENTS TO NOTIFY THE SENDER OF RECEIPT AND 
TO DELETE THE MESSAGE AND ANY ASSOCIATED 
ATTACHMENTS.  THANK YOU. 

 

 


